From: Cary Fortin

To: FS-comments-intermtn-payette
Subject: Plans for the Stibnite Gold project need to protect water quality and restore habitat
Date: Wednesday, July 12, 2017 9:59:28 PM

Dear Payette Forest Supervisor Keith Lannom and staff,

The proposed project will require undoing over $13 million of taxpayer-funded restoration work. If the site is
eventually restored as envisioned by Midas Gold, the Forest Service needs to describe how these investments will be
protected in the future and not simply undone by the next mining company.

Thanks,
Cary Fortin

Mrs. Cary Fortin






